
 

Welcome back  
We hope you had a lovely Christmas Break. We are very happy to be back at school and are looking 

forward to lots of exciting activities and learning taking place this half term. We had a great first week 

back with all the children. 

 

 

  

 

Curriculum 
 

The Tiger who came to tea is one of our 

texts this half term 

             
               

In science, PE and PSHERE 

we will be naming the different parts of the body  

and thinking about keeping our body and mind  

healthy.  
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Showbie 
We are continuing to use the 

Showbie app to send you 

photographs and information 

about your child’s learning. Please 

send your responses so we can 

share these with your child in 

school. 

        

    
 

 

 

 

In our PSHERE lessons this half 

term, we will be learning about 

how to keep ourselves healthy 

and clean. We are going to 

practice brushing our teeth and 

washing our hands.  

 

Thank you 
Thank you for continuing to return library books 

each Thursday. This half term we will be starting 

to send home reading books to share with your 

child. We ask that you look through the pages 

promoting being careful as you turn the page 

and pointing out what you and your child can 

see. I will post a video to Showbie of an adult 

reading with your child in school on Showbie. If 

you have any questions please ask.  

 

Maths 

In maths, we are going to be practising 

‘careful’ counting. We will be counting 

everything from steps we take, blocks, 

toys, children, all so the children can 

hear the number names in the correct 

order. 

1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10 


